
 

Buckminster Bites
Newsletter
2ND FEBRUARY 2024

Dates for your diary

Saturday 3rd February
Rotary Swimarathon 5.30pm -
Grantham Meres Leisure Centre.

Monday 5th February
Year 2/3 Inspire+ Cadets

Thursday 8th February
Year 2-6 PGL trip.

Monday 12th February
Year 4/5/6 Swimming.
Year 2/3 Inspire+ Cadets

Tuesday 13th February
Pancake Day change of lunch menu.

Wednesday 14th February
Recycling Workshops

Thursday 15th February
Year 5/6 Red Cross Workshop First
Aid.

Monday 19th-Friday 23rd February
Half Term

Monday 26th February
Children back to School.
Year 4/5/6 Inspire+ sports session.
Wildlife Foundation Workshops

Wednesday 28th February
Film Night 3.00pm-5.00pm
PTFA meeting 3.30pm

Friday 1st March
Inspire+ Legacy Tour Assembly at
Buckminster.

Monday 4th March
Inspire+ Legacy Tour Assembly at South
Witham.
Year 2/3/6 Swimming
Year 4/5/6 Inspire+ sports session.

Wednesday 6th March
Sky Dance performance day/evening.

Thursday 7th March
World Book Day

Monday 11th March
Year 4/5/6 Inspire+ sports session

Saturday 16th March
10am-2pm PTFA Jumble Sale in School,
all welcome.

Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 20th March
Parents’ Evenings

Friday 22nd March
Inset Day - School closed to children.

Monday 25th March to Friday 5th April
Easter Holiday.

Monday 8th April 2024
Children back to School.
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Attendance 
The Whole school attendance

for this week was 98.5%.

We aim for our attendance to
be 97% or above so this is

brilliant, thank you for your
support.

       Star
       Mathematician          5Rs              Dinner

R & 1 -       Arthur             Edith            Emilia
2&3 -         Tyler               Harriet         Isla
4, 5 & 6 -   Bella                Sam              Henley

Well done to everyone who received
a certificate today.

Weekly Certificates

Remember to get your tickets!
Wednesday 6th March

Sky School’s Challenge 2024
Melton Theatre
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Our PTFA are organising a
Jumble Sale in School on

Saturday 16th March.  

Please see the poster for
all of the details!

If you are able to help by
setting up on Friday 15th
March after school or on
the day on Saturday then

please get in touch.

Thank you.
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We are on the hunt! If anybody has
any of these bags spare we would be
really grateful if you could donate

them to us.

If you could bring them into School
at pick up today or drop off on
Monday that would be great.

Thank you very much!


